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Mark your 
calendars… 
Annual HOA meeting  

 April 22nd  

Yard Sale 
→ May 31st 
→ September 13th  

 
Neighborhood Picnic 

 August 16th 
(Rain date August 23rd)  
 

 

“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving 
through its association to protect the integrity and beauty of the 
neighborhood.” 

Annual Homeowner Association 
Meeting  

 
Please mark your calendar for Tuesday, April 22 for our NRF annual 
homeowner association meeting.  The meeting is being held at the East 
Oldham Middle School Campus in the multi-purpose room at 6:30 pm.   
 
New this year… 

 Please RSVP for the meeting so that we can budget and plan for 
refreshments and seating.  E-mail the Events Coordinator at 
events@nrfcrestwood.com; please include the number from your 
household attending. 

 Door prizes 
 
Topics to be discussed… 

 Budget over view 
 Year recap 
 Neighborhood activities  
 Proposed addition to By-Laws 
 Open forum 

 

Horsing Around! 
 

Over the past couple of weeks we have had someone 
secretively decorate the horse at the front entrance.  The 
board has not approved this action and it is considered 

vandalism. The Easter decorations might have been 
considered cute by some but others viewed it as a joke; no harm 

done to the horse.  However, the April fool’s prank included 
packaging and/or duct tape, which removed some of the finish on the 

horse.  Additionally, playing around on the horse in the middle of the night 
poses a liability issue for us.  We are asking for your cooperation.  If you 
have any information please email any of the board members and we will 
follow up.   The association has put a lot of effort into making the front 
entrance something we all can take pride in – why make us the laughing 
stock along Hwy. 22?  Additional incidents will warrant possible legal action to 
protect our investment.  Thank you. 

 



The following businesses have donated items to the 
NRFHOA for the benefit of the neighborhood.  
Please patronize their business if you’re in need of 
their service.  

 

1200 Avoca Station Court 
Louisville, KY 40245 

(502) 244-2202 
 
 

 
Steve and Shannon Potter 

502-533-5329 
bouncenaround05@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Bunco News 

When: Thursday, March 24th Time:  6:30 pm 
Where: Laura Morgan 

4543 NR Circle 
RSVP by: Tuesday, April 22nd   

265-0157 
ltmorgan@insightbb.com 

$6 gets you in the game♥ 

 
Neighborhood Babysitters! 

 
Breann Heid (16) 
Danielle Heid (15) 
4545 NR Circle 
265-0332 
    Rachel Roup (13) 
Kim McElhinny (15)  4505 NR Circle   
Taylor McElhinny (13)  222-8792 
4604 NR Circle 
225-0830 
 
Email me if you want to be added or removed from the 
babysitter list.♥  

Dinner Diva’s 
 
Get to know your neighbors over dinner.  It’s a lot 
of fun to see what we have in common with each 
other. 
 
When: Wednesday, April 16th  
Time: 6:30 pm  
Where:  Frascelli’s New York Deli 
6247 Crestwood Station 
RSVP by: April 14th to 
Jackie McLanahan 225-5851 
 jackie.mclanahan22@insightbb.com ♥ 
 

Neighborhood Yard Sale 

Start cleaning your 
closets; the 1st of two 
neighborhood yard 
sales is set for May 31st.    

A local Girl Scout Troop will be participating in the 
yard sale to raise money for their special activities.  
If you have items you would like to get rid of, why 
not donate them to the girl scouts?  If you have 
question regarding donations call Betsy Roup at 
502-222-8792. 

Please check the website for the most up-to-date 
yard sale information. ♥  

 
Sign up for electronic newsletters 

at 
www.nrfcrestwood.com 


